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2010 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

PRESIDENT 
Rita Schuster, ABR, CRS, GRI 

 

PRESIDENT ELECT 
Daryl Braham, CRB, GRI 

 

VICE PRESIDENT 
Diana Zietz, ABR, CRS, GRI 

 

DIRECTOR AT LARGE 
Vicki Roller, CRS, GRI 

 

PAST PRESIDENT 
Dave Lanpher, ABR, CRS, ePRO, GRI 

 

NATIONAL DIRECTORS 
Tate Cymbaluk 

Dewey Uhlir, ABR, CRS, GRI 
  

REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENT 
Andy Mahowald, CRS, GRI 

 

LOCAL BOARD REPS 
Badlands: 

Becky Thorpe, GRI 
 

Bismarck-Mandan: 
Greg Larson, GRI 

Lynnell Strothman, CRS, GRI 
Doug Schonert, GRI 

 

Fargo-Moorhead: 
Peggy Isakson, ABR, CRS 
LuAnn White, ABR, CRS 
Scott Breidenbach, GRI 

Lyn Dwyer, GRI 
Bob Lee, GRI 

Stephanie Sarabakhsh, ABR, GRI 
 

Grand Forks: 
Mavis Winkels, CRS, GRI 

Jim Dunavan, CRS, GRI 
 

Jamestown: 
Tish Johnson 

 

Minot: 
Wade Williamson, ABR 

Marsha Mugaas, ABR, CRS, GRI 
 

Wahpeton-Breckenridge: 
Donna Keogh, CRS 

 

Williston: 
Kim Visser, SFR 

 

EXECUTIVE VICE PRESIDENT 
Jill Beck 

Jill@ndrealtors.com  
 

EXECUTIVE ASSISTANT 
Moni Krantz 

Moni@ndrealtors.com  
 

GOVERNMENT AFFAIRS DIRECTOR 
Claus Lembke 

Claus@ndrealtors.com 
 

ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT 
Suzanne Wetz 

Suzanne@ndrealtors.com 

RPAC Fundraising 

October 6, 2010 

 

Present: Greg Larson, Diana Zietz, Sally McCravey, Shirley Dukart, Vicki Roller, 

Mary Splichal, Ron Volk, Scott Breidenbach, Peggy Isakson, Hollie 

Kietzer, Connie Osowski, Carrie Montoya, Marsha Mugaas 

 

Absent: Carol Raney, Suzy Shook, Pat DeVine, Sharon Lunski, Weezie Potter, 

Jerry Youngberg, Mike Gergen, Donna Higginbotham, Melissa Houston, 

Gary Kramlich, Kathy Hammer, Tate Cymbaluk 

 

Guests: Larry Louser, Mike McEown, Donna Keogh, John Colter, Rita Schuster, 

Jim Dunavan, Dave Branson, Nancy Deichert, LuAnn White, Judy 

Gehrke, Lyn Dwyer, Cat Yokom, Mavis Winkels, Tammie Braun 

 

Staff:  Jill Beck, Claus Lembke, Moni Krantz 

 

Chair Greg Larson called the meeting to order and introductions were made. 

 

Minutes from June 8, 2010 were approved as presented. (M/S/C) 

 

Fundraising stats from NAR and NDAR were reviewed. 

 

Awards for per capita and percent of participation for 2010 investments will be given after 

the final NAR deadline of October 31. The current status was reviewed. 

 

Discussion was held and goals for 2011 were set as follows: 

o Per member: $30 

o Member % participation: 75% (focus) 

o Major Donors: 1% 

o Capital Club members: 5% 

o 99 Club members: 15% 

o Fund completion date: October 31, 2011 

 

Larry Louser gave a report from the NAR RPAC Trustees reviewing stats and goals. 

 

Thank you to the Grand Forks Association for a nice RPAC Fundraiser event at the 

convention. Nearly $13,000 was raised that night for ND and SD RPAC and Issues. 

 

The Fargo Moorhead Association is looking for support for the issue on the November 

ballot for permanent flood protection planning. 

 

It was noted that anyone interested can give to Issues as well as RPAC for Major Donors 

as well as other amounts. 

 

Special thanks was given to Tish Johnson for the many hours involved in making the quilt 

that she donated for the convention fundraiser. 

 

The Broker Involvement program was reviewed. ND needs 50 offices to meet the national 

goal and earn the President’s Cup. 
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A video from CNN was viewed. It was a report on Powerhouse Lobbyists, which included an interview with 

Lawrence Yun, NAR Economist. The link to the video will be emailed to the committee and posted on NDAR’s 

Facebook page. 

 

NAR is hosting a webinar on October 7 that all committee members are encouraged to watch. 

 

The challenge for 100% RPAC participation from all committees is very close to being complete. Only one 

member from this committee has not given at this point. 

 

Larry Louser challenged the committee to up their investment for next year. He pledged to sustain his Golden R 

and give to the President’s Circle after the NAR convention in New Orleans. 

 

Greg Larson thanked the committee for a successful year. 

 

The meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Moni Krantz, Executive Assistant

 


